
 

 
South Point Solida Road 

Closure for Intersection Improvements 
August 2, 2018 

 

 
Solida Road in the Village of South Point will be closed from the 
intersection of the east bound US52 ramps to the intersection of Collins 
Avenue Wednesday, August 8, 2018 from 7 am through December 31, 
2018 at 11:59 pm for intersection improvements.   
 
The detours for this route will be using CR 120-Masedonia Road, CR 450- 
Grandview Avenue, and CR 1 – Old US 52.  The west bound ramps will 
remain open for those traveling to CR 18-Solida Road.  Detour signs will 
be installed so travelers are encouraged to follow the detour routes. 

 
 
 
 


